
Welcome to Virtual Primary Care 

   

 

Dear QUB Student 

Virtual Primary care is a learning resource intended to complement your GP placement. VPC 

is  a library of videos taken in GP practices in Birmingham, Bradford, Bristol, and London. The 

videos provide opportunities to observe and consider "real life" consultations (these are real 

GPs and patients, not actors).  

The 150 diverse Primary Care consultations have been specifically selected, produced, and 

edited by GPs based all over the UK to assist with your learning.  Each video has been tagged 

to the Learning General Practice principles and is accompanied by a summary, associated 

learning points, references, and suggested student activities. 

 

To access the video playlist 

I. You will receive an invitation in your QUB email inbox to login to Virtual Primary 

Care   ………….. 

Dear ?, There has been an account created for this email address in the MSC Virtual 

Primary Care Platform. Please follow the link labelled "Activation Link" to confirm 

your email address and registration. You will need to set a personalized password 

for securing and activating your account.  Activation Link: >>>> 

 ******As the VPC platform is linked to MSCAA, if you already have access to MSCAA you 

can use the same log in details for MSCAA to log in to VPC. In this situation, you will not 

get an activation email. 

II. Click on the link in the email to create a Password to allow you to access the website 

for the first time  

III. You will need to log in using your student email and password to access the videos 

on the website https://vpc.medicalschoolscouncil.org.uk/  

IV. Each year group will have a different video “GP surgery” playlist, which links to the 

various aspects of Leaning General Practice you will be engaging with during the GP 

placements  

V. If you have any problems accessing the videos, email louise.sands@qub.a.cuk 

https://www.rcgp.org.uk/getmedia/074af536-aaae-4eef-95cb-63ee18e96fda/learning-general-practice.pdf
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fvpc.medicalschoolscouncil.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7CLouise.Sands%40qub.ac.uk%7Cd23aedbfe8354c189d6408d8873445cc%7Ceaab77eab4a549e3a1e8d6dd23a1f286%7C0%7C0%7C637408006018290246%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=NiGqLbAXNWkmNUK7dZRIedUciHVCCs64C5paB%2FErX3Y%3D&reserved=0
mailto:louise.sands@qub.a.cuk

